



PROUD OF THIS KNIGHT! 

Katie McMahon attended St. Brigid School from 2001-2007. 
When asked about her memories of St. Brigid School, Katie

replied, “The Sock Hop”. She enjoyed the field trip to
Mackinaw Island in 5th grade. Also on her list was playing

board games during indoor recess. Katie also loved going to the
library when it was in the “Rainbow Room” during
construction. You got to walk outside to get there!



After St. Brigid School she attended Jefferson Middle School

and Dow High School. Katie continued her studies at Saginaw
Valley and Central Michigan University where she received her

BS in Biology: Ecology Evolution and Conservation. Her post
graduate work was done at University of Michigan with her

Master’s degree in Environmental Policy and Planning.



Katie is single and continues to practice her faith.
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